
 
 

 
 

Year 2 
Home Learning 5 Circus and Fair grounds 

 
Here are some topics which you can work from at home. All work can be recorded in a way you choose.     
 

 

 

English Maths Physical Science Creative 

Design your own 
circus character.  
Draw a picture of 
them. Think of 
adjectives and 
sentences to 
describe what they 
look like.  

Circus tickets. 
Children £5.00 
Adults £10.00  
(these can be 5p and 
10p instead) 
Work out how much 
it would cost for you 
and your family to 
go to the circus. 
How much would it 
be if you went with 
your friends? 

See if you can make 
your own clown 
dance. Include 3 
frozen/still positions 
in a tall, medium 
and low height.  

Use a magnet off the 
fridge.  
Go around the 
house see what 
other object you can 
find that the magnet 
will attract to. What 
do you notice? 

Make a poster to 
encourage people to 
come to the circus. 
You will need to 
include where it is, 
when it is and the 
cost. Lots of pictures 
will make it look fun! 

Make a fact file on 
your character. 
Write down their 
special circus skill, 
things they like and 
dislike and how they 
act. 

You buy candy floss 
at the circus costing 
46p.  
 
How many different 
ways, using coins, 
can you think of to 
pay for it? 

Can you juggle? Hula 
hoop? 
Think about what 
your circus skill 
would be. Practise it 
and put on a show.  

Get a large piece of 
paper (the back of 

wrapping/wall paper will 

probably be best). Lie it 
on the floor. Get 
someone to draw 
around you. 
Measure your 
height, how long 
your arms, legs, feet 
are. Decorate it to 
make it look like 
you. 

Make  model of a 
fair ride or the circus 
big top/tent using 
things you find 
around your house 
e.g. yoghurt pots, 
boxes or Lego etc. 

See if you can think 
of a story with your 
character in. Tell it 
to the people in 
your family. Draw a 
story map of it.  

Quick adding in your 
head. 
Get 2 (or 3) dice.  
Roll them and the 
first person to add 
then up correctly 
gets a point. The 
first person to get 10 
points is the winner.  

Choose your 
favourite song and 
make up a dance 
routine to go with it.  

They don’t have 
elephants in a circus 
anymore but they 
used to. Find out 
and make a mind 
map of information 
all about elephants. 
What do they need 
to survive? 

Music. Make up 
your own circus 
song. 

Write down your 
story. You could add 
pictures to go with 
it.  

Make circus or fair 
picture only using 
2D shapes. Draw 
around things in 
your house to help 
e.g. a tin for a circle. 

Yoga – Cosmic Kids 
YouTube channel 
have some great 
yoga sessions.   
 

Materials. 
What material 
would it be best to 
build a circus tent 
from. Test different 
materials to find out 
if they are 
waterproof. 

Bunting. 
Decorate some 
triangles of paper 
and stick along a 
piece of string to 
create your own 
bunting.  
 


